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Watts Remy

From: Rick Michaelson <rick@icppdx.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:37 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB927

I support the passage of SB 927 and its repeal of the Owner Consent provision. This will bring Oregon closer to the main 
stream of historic preservation practices 
 
I support SB 929, which will be essential to helping expand housing opportunities and preservation of our historic 
heritage. 
 
Rick Michaelson 


